
contact us directly to secure your place.  Numbers will be limited,  
and spaces will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis 

 

                 

  

 

 

Our next apprenticeship programs in both  

Electrical and Heating & Plumbing  

begin this Autumn  

with spaces still available for enrolment 

 

mailto:apprentices@oea.training

